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If legislators give the nod to Gov. Janet Mills’ proposal for a migrant resettlement 
agency in the executive branch of state government, we can expect to see an 
exponential increase in the number of unvetted foreign nationals who settle in Maine 
after crashing the USA’s wide-open southern border with Mexico. They’re now 
coming to Maine at the rate of about 3,000 per year, Portland – Maine’s premiere 
sanctuary city since 2003 is drowning in illegals and the city is not longer a safe place
to live. 
Mills wants to increase that number massively over the next five years by creating 
what amounts to an express lane from Eagle Pass, Texas, into housing subsidized by 
Maine taxpayers. The cheap-labor lobby and its cheerleaders in Maine’s lying, dying 
Fake News industry will no doubt applaud the move and Maine’s sprawling Nanny 
State Non-Profit Industrial Complex.
Even without a new magnet to draw them northward, why wouldn’t thousands more 
border-crashers head north to Maine after wading across the boarders? It appears they 
all have cell phones, and no doubt saw the news reports about the brand-new luxury 
apartments in Brunswick that were set aside exclusively for illegal immigrants who 
identify as “asylum seekers.” 
Maine taxpayers will be forced to pick up the tab for their rent for the next two years. 
What’s not to like about that sweet deal?


